From: Mark Prime

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Fw: Buffalo River
Date: Saturday, April 01, 2017 3:41:15 PM

Dear Governor,

If you have children or grandchildren I would expect you and all of your colleagues
at the statehouse to reject the very thing that will cause them to suffer because of a
decision based on profit and not based on what must be done in order for anyone to
be considered a leader of any kind and to save the children.

I trust that you will do the right thing and reject destroying their future.

Sincerely,
Mark Richard Prime
Me

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Sat, Apr 1, 2017 at 3:36 PM, Mark Prime
<mrprime63@yahoo.com> wrote:

Dear Governor,

If you have children or grandchildren | would expect you and all of your
colleagues at the statehouse to reject the very thing that will cause them to
suffer because of a decision based on profit and not based on what must be done
in order for anyone to save the children or even remotely be considered a leader
of any kind.

| trust that you will do the right thing and reject destroying their future.
Sincerely,

Mark Richard Prime
Me

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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